
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
May 28, 2021 
 

 

TRAFFIC ALERT 
I-40 Closed at Zuzax 

6/1- 6/21 
 
 
ZUZAX–The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling public that 

I-40 will be closed at Zuzax on Tuesday, June 1 to Monday, June 21, 2021 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.  Crews 

will be working on bridge demolition of the existing Zuzax bridge. Motorists should give themselves 

extra time to reach their destination. 

 

For updated construction information, visit www.nmroads.com.  All construction is weather permitting 

and subject to change without notice. 
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